
Corporate, Adult Services and Social Inclusion Select Committee-  
Update to Executive Scrutiny Committee – 23 December 2008 

 
 

Review of Older People Strategy 
 

Update on Progress (including issues/problems/successes) 
 
 

Since the last Executive Scrutiny Committee, the Committee have received 
evidence from the Health & Well Being Partnership and from representatives 
of Age Concern, Help the Aged and the U3A. 
 
Feedback is awaited from the Northern Housing Consortium regarding 
consultation held as part of the Age Friendly Community in the North Event, 
the Are You Being Served Well Event and the latest MORI survey is 
expected. 
 
Subject to the above, the Committee are due to formulate recommendations 
at their meeting in January 2009.  
 
Timescale for review 
 
The review is now expected to report to Cabinet in March. 
 

Monitoring 
 

The Committee has not undertaken any monitoring since the last meeting. 
 

    
 
 
 


